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Regulatory Update - Mexico 
NOM-208-SCFI-2016 comes into force. 

 

Further to PCS’ Regulatory Alert released on 8th February 2017, NOM-208-SCFI-2016 has 

now been formally implemented. This regulation applies to all devices which operate within 

the frequency bands 2400‐2483.5MHz, 5725‐5850MHz and 902‐928MHz. 

 

PCS understands that some local Test Laboratories and Certification Bodies (NYCE) have 

obtained their accreditation and today can test and approve under NOM-208-SCFI-2016.  

 

Local test reports and Approval certificates that were issued under IFT-008-2015 can now 

be updated to reference NOM-208-SCFI-2016. 

 

 
For additional information regarding this update, please contact: 

Samanta Alvarez 

Product Compliance Specialists        

Email: samanta@productcompliancespecialists.com 
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